# **Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports**

## January – April 2018

### **Basic Information**

# International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

# International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-inbangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Healthand-Safety

# EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature\_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

#### **Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh** http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by

WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

### Selected Articles and Reports

### Major reports

"Traumatic life events and development of post-traumatic stress disorder among female factory workers in a developing country," Taylor Jennelle Fitch, et al., International Journal of Social Psychiatry, 2018: http://journals.sagepub.com/doi/10.1177/0020764018761502

"Regulating factory safety in the Bangladeshi garment industry," Philip James, et al., Regulation & Governance journal, January 2018: http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/journal/10.1111/(ISSN)1748-5991/earlyview

"Unions reach \$2.3 million settlement on Bangladesh textile factory safety; Landmark deal means multinational apparel brand will pay up following delays over fixing hazards at its factories," Dominic Rushe, The Guardian (UK), January 22, 2018: https://www.theguardian.com/business/2018/jan/22/bandgladesh-textile-factory-safety-unions-settlement

"Corruption Perceptions Index 2017," Transparency International, [Bangladesh ranks 143 out of 180 countries], February 21, 2018: https://www.transparency.org/news/feature/corruption\_perceptions\_index\_2017

"124 RMG units run in risky buildings – ignore government order for closure," New Age (Dhaka), March 11, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/36558

Video: "Home Based workers of Bangladesh," OSHE Foundation (Dhaka), March 12, 2018: https://www.youtube.com/wateb2y=894GsEM0U.w

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=894GsEM0U-w

"Binding Power: The sourcing squeeze, workers' rights, and building safety in Bangladesh since Rana Plaza," Mark Anner, Pennsylvania State University Center for Global Workers' Rights, March 22, 2018: http://loor.la.psu.edu/gwr/decuments/CGWP2017Personal PenertPindingPenertPind

http://lser.la.psu.edu/gwr/documents/CGWR2017ResearchReportBindingPower.pdf

"5 years after the world's largest garment factory collapse, is safety in Bangladesh any better?" PBS News Hour, April 6, 2018:

https://www.pbs.org/newshour/world/5-years-after-the-worlds-largest-garment-factorycollapse-is-safety-in-bangladesh-any-better

"Remembering Rana Plaza; What has Changed?" Ford Foundation event in New York City with major speakers from US, Bangladesh and elsewhere, April 11, 2018: <u>https://livestream.com/accounts/781730/events/8151345/videos/173074259</u>

"1 gets death for killing Aminul; Labour leader's family, RMG activists reject verdict, say plotters let off," The Dily Star (Dhaka), April 9, 2018: https://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/1-sentenced-death-killing-aminul-1560094

"Five years after Rana Plaza, leaders emphasize need for brands to sign Accord renewal," Rosemary Feitelberg, Women's Wear Daily, April 10, 2018: <u>http://wwd.com/fashion-news/fashion-scoops/five-years-rana-plaza-labor-rights-leaders-and-activists-emphasize-the-need-for-brands-to-sign-accord-renewal-1202647175/</u>

"What the Rana Plaza disaster changed about worker safety," Nadra Nittle, Racked magazine, April 13, 2018:

https://www.racked.com/2018/4/13/17230770/rana-plaza-collapse-anniversary-garment-workers-safety

# News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Our impact; their voices – Bangladesh: improving safety in the garment industry," January 17, 2018: http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/newsroom/features/WCMS 615495/lang--

en/index.htm

"Trade unions in Bangladesh: Promoting safe and health workplaces in the Ready Made Garment (RMG) sector," ILO ACTRAV Bureau for Workers' Activities, January 22, 2018:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilodhaka/documents/publication/wcms\_615874.pdf

"Activities and progress of the Remediation Coordination Cell," January 29, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/WCMS\_618328/lang--en/index.htm</u>

"ILO Bangladesh newsletter," Issue 8, February 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms\_618753.pdf</u>

"RMG (ready-made garment) Program Update, July-December 2017," February 19, 2018:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/WCMS\_595065/lang--en/index.htm

"Better Work Bangladesh; 2018 Start of Year Newsletter," ILO Better Work, February 27, 2018:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilodhaka/documents/publication/wcms\_618755.pdf

"Beyond the sewing machine: Photographs highlight women's empowerment in the garment sector – International Women's Day," March 7, 2018: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS\_624210/lang--en/index.htm

"Bangladesh labour inspectorate goes digital with LIMA," March 7, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS\_619879/lang--en/index.htm</u> with a fact sheet on LIMA (Labour Inspection Management Application):

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS\_619875/lang--en/index.htm

### News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Accord Remediation Progress update," February 16, 2018: <u>https://mailchi.mp/bangladeshaccord/accord-remediation-progress-update?e=89124595a6</u>

"Advisory Board Report, January 23, 2018 meeting)," March 12, 2018: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/170123\_Advisory-Board-Report.pdf

Text and current signatories of the "2018 Accord" with new provisions and time period through May 2021, as of April 18, 2018: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/2018-Accord-sign-on-info.pdf

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety announces unprecedented progress in factory safety, worker empowerment," March 15, 2018: <u>http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/472-2018-q1-press-release</u>

"Alliance cites progress toward a collective agreement on worker safety," April 11, 2018: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/476-progress-toward-collective-agreement

### Films and Video on Bangladesh OHS

"Introducing the Bangladesh labor inspectorate," International Labor Organizations, January 17, 2018: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-g4uJnfAYYg&feature=youtu.be

"Decent work for home-based workers in Bangladesh," OSHE Foundation (Dhaka), March 12, 2018: <u>https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=894GsEM0U-w</u>

"Remembering Rana Plaza; What has Changed?" Ford Foundation event in New York City with major speakers from US, Bangladesh and elsewhere, April 11, 2018: https://livestream.com/accounts/781730/events/8151345/videos/173074259

### Earlier Articles and Reports

"Living wage report: Dhaka, Bangladesh and satellite cities," M.E. Kahn, Richard Anker, Martha Anker and Sandhya Barge, Global Living Wage Coalition, Series 1, Report 7, May 2016:

https://www.isealalliance.org/sites/default/files/resource/2017-12/Dhaka\_Living\_Wage\_Benchmark\_Report.pdf

"Global capitalism undermines progress in workplace safety in Bangladesh's garment industry," Garrett Brown, November 2, 2017:

http://www.thepumphandle.org/2017/11/02/global-capitalism-undermines-progress-inworkplace-safety-in-bangladeshs-garment-industry/#.Wl-HoiOZPJ8

"Unmaking the global sweatshop; Health and safety of the world's garment workers," Rebecca Prentice and Geert De Neve, editors, University of Pennsylvania University Press, July 2017:

http://www.upenn.edu/pennpress/book/15732.html

### January 2018 articles and reports

"Bangladesh sets up new wage board for RMG sector," Michelle Russell, Just-Style, January 15, 2018:

https://sourcingjournal.com/topics/labor/wages-bangladesh-garment-sector-78186/

"Bangladesh 2<sup>nd</sup> worst country in curbing pollution," The Daily Star (Dhaka), January 25, 2018:

http://www.thedailystar.net/environment/bangladesh-worst-country-curbing-pollution-1524922

"NGOs call on the Bangladesh government and ship owning nationals to hold business accountable; Surge in number of accidents in shipbreaking yards," Shipbreaking Platform, January 26, 2018:

http://www.shipbreakingplatform.org/surge-in-number-of-accidents-in-bangladeshshipbreaking-yards/

"Investors urge major retailers to back RMG workers' safety," The Financial Express (Dhaka), January 27, 2018:

https://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/economy/bangladesh/investors-urge-major-retailersto-back-rmg-workers-safety-1517068916

### February 2018 articles and reports

"Wages in Bangladesh's garment sector could triple this year," Tara Donaldson, Sourcing Journal, February 2, 2018: <u>https://sourcingjournal.com/topics/labor/wages-bangladesh-garment-sector-78186/</u>

"Fire guts 27 warehouses storing apparel leftover in Gazipur," bdnews 24.com, February 2, 2018:

https://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2018/02/02/fire-guts-27-warehouses-storing-apparelleftover-in-gazipur

"RMG factory catches fire in Gazipur," The Independent (Dhaka), February 8, 2018: <u>http://www.theindependentbd.com/printversion/details/136326</u>

"Govt, apparel makers jointly working to attain \$50b RMG export target," The Financial Express (Dhaka), February 8, 2018:

https://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/trade/govt-apparel-makers-jointly-working-to-attain-50b-rmg-export-target-mannan-1518112720

"Bangladesh's garment industry boom leaving workers behind," Naimul Haq, InterPress Service, February 9, 2018:

http://www.ipsnews.net/2018/02/bangladeshs-garment-industry-boom-leaving-workersbehind/

"ILO panel once again calls for a robust labour law," Rafayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), February 16, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/ilo-panel-once-again-calls-robust-labour-law-1535632

"Garment worker diaries reveal wages and conditions – Bangladesh at bottom," Michelle Russell, Just-Style, February 21, 2018:

https://www.just-style.com/news/garment-worker-diaries-reveal-wages-andconditions\_id132906.aspx

"Bangladesh unions again urge tripling of garment wages," Just-Style, February 26, 2018:

https://www.just-style.com/news/bangladesh-unions-again-urge-tripling-of-garment-wages\_id132934.aspx

## March 2018 articles and reports

"Kudos to Bangladesh's green factories – editorial," The Daily Star (Dhaka), March 3, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/editorial/kudos-bangladeshs-green-factories-1542703?browserpush=true

"Sourcemap travels to Dhaka to launch massive digital mapping of Bangladeshi garment factories," Sourcemap, March 6, 2018: http://www.sourcemap.com/blog/2018/3/6/sourcemap-travels-to-dhaka-to-launch-

http://www.sourcemap.com/blog/2018/3/6/sourcemap-travels-to-dhaka-to-launch massive-digital-mapping-of-bangladeshi-garment-factories

"124 RMG units run in risky buildings," New Age (Dhaka), March 12, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/article/36558/124-rmg-units-run-in-risky-buildings "25 injured in police-RMG workers clash in Gazipur," Dhaka Tribune, March 12, 2018: <u>https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/nation/2018/03/12/25-injured-police-rmg-workers-clash-gazipur/</u>

"Decent work for home-based workers in Bangladesh," OSHE Foundation (Dhaka), March 12, 2018:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=894GsEM0U-w

"App aims to improve working conditions in Bangladesh, but who reports?" Rich Weissman, SupplyChainDIVE, March 12, 2018:

https://www.supplychaindive.com/news/bangladesh-labor-app-garment-workerssafety/518895/

"20 hurt as RMG workers clash with cops in Savar," United News of Bangladesh, March 16, 2018:

http://www.unb.com.bd/bangladesh-news/20-hurt-as-RMG-workers-clash-with-cops-in-Savar/65617

"Most garment workers have no contract: Survey," The Daily Star (Dhaka), March 22, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/bangladeshi-most-garment-workers-have-nocontract-survey-1551637

"Bangladesh minimum wage board seeks proposals by April 25," Fibre2Fashioon, March 28, 2018:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-minimumwage-board-seeks-proposals-by-apr-25-241348-newsdetails.htm

"Sourcemap to digitally map Bangladesh garment factories," Michelle Russel, Just-Style, March 29, 2018:

https://www.just-style.com/news/sourcemap-to-digitally-map-bangladeshfactories\_id133204.aspx

"How Bangladesh should respond to global apparel industry changes," Mostafiz Uddin, The Daily Star (Dhaka), March 29, 2018:

http://www.thedailystar.net/opinion/economics/how-bangladesh-should-respond-global-apparel-industry-changes-1554868

## April 2018 articles and reports

"East Kazipara embroidery factory catches fire; 1 dead," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 1, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/city/east-kazipara-embroidery-factory-catches-fire-1556428

"Why all companies sourcing apparel from Bangladesh should join the 2018 Accord," Liana Foxvog and Christie Miedema, April 3, 2018:

https://www.business-humanrights.org/en/why-all-companies-sourcing-apparel-frombangladesh-should-join-the-2018-accord

"Women lead push for rights in Bangladesh's fashion factories," Anuradha Nagaraj, Reuters, April 4, 2018:

https://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-factories-unions/women-lead-push-forrights-in-bangladeshs-fashion-factories-idUSKCN1HC040

"World Bank approves \$560M to improve sustainability in Bangladesh," Sourcing Journal, April 5, 2018:

https://sourcingjournal.com/topics/business-news/world-bank-approves-560menvironmental-energy-projects-bangladesh-81919/

"Bangladesh government under pressure over wages," Michelle Russel, Just-Style, April 6, 2018:

https://www.just-style.com/news/bangladesh-government-under-pressure-overwages\_id133238.aspx

"Corruption a big concern; UN body cites 'inefficiency' of ACC in combating pervasive graft," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 6, 2018: <u>https://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/corruption-big-concern-1558876</u>

"Bangladesh fire service has coma long way; Home boss tells inaugural of int'l fire safety expo," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 6, 2018: https://www.thedailystar.net/city/bangladesh-fire-service-has-come-long-way-1558921

"Fugitive to die; Family, BGIWF reject verdict," Habib Khan and Muktadir Rashid, New Age (Dhaka), April 8, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/article/38600/fugitive-to-die

"Release trade union leaders, Demands int'l garment workers rights body," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 9, 2018: <u>https://www.thedailystar.net/city/release-trade-union-leaders-1560145</u>

"Bangladeshi exporters face highest US import duties," Dhaka Tribune, April 9, 2018: <u>https://www.dhakatribune.com/business/commerce/2018/04/09/bangladeshi-exporters-highest-us-import-duties/</u>

"Labour law needs upgrade to ensure inclusive growth," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 10, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/labour-law-needs-upgrade-ensure-inclusivegrowth-1560478 "Bangladesh garment workers stand up for rights at work," Fashion Revolution, April 10, 2018:

https://www.fashionrevolution.org/bangladesh-garment-workers-stand-up-for-rights-at-work/

### **Related Global Supply Chain Issues**

"Baldia factory [Ali Enterprises] fire victims' families to receive pensions from February," The Daily Times (Pakistan), January 16, 2018: <u>https://dailytimes.com.pk/181951/baldia-factory-fire-victims-families-receive-pensions-february/</u>

"Oversight and accountability in the social auditing industry – the role of social compliance initiatives," Carolijn Terwindt and Amy Armstrong, International Labour Review, International Labor Organization, March 8, 2018: https://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/pdf/10.1111/ilr.12085

"Workers' right to compensation after garment factory disasters: Making rights a reality," Rebecca Prentice, University of Sussex, March 14, 2018: <u>https://d2bkwed3dzgijf.cloudfront.net/live/media/filer\_public/97/94/979408ff-f1d6-405c-af39-5eb3e42e9cd5/compensation\_report-web-version.pdf</u>

"Broad convening showcases growing momentum for transparency in the garment supply chain," Clean Clothes Campaign, March 21, 2018: <u>https://cleanclothes.org/news/2018/03/21/broad-convening-showcases-growing-momentum-for-transparency-in-the-garment-supply-chain</u>

"H&M, a fashion giant, has a problem: \$4.3 billion in unsold clothes," Elizabeth Paton, New York Times, March 27, 2018: https://www.nytimes.com/2018/03/27/business/hm-clothes-stock-sales.html

"Is digitalization an unstoppable trend for apparel?" Innovation Forum, March 28, 2018: <u>https://innovation-forum.co.uk/analysis.php?s=is-digitisation-an-unstoppable-trend-for-apparel</u>

Compiled by Garrett Brown, April 18, 2018